WORKSHOP RESHEDULE NOTICE

No. HIPA (Trg.) G-AP (Trg & Comm)-20/2010
Government of Himachal Pradesh
State Institute of Rural Development

From
Secretary (Rural Development),
To the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh,
To
All the Secretaries of Development/Line Departments
All the Heads of Development/Line Departments
(As indicated in the Background Note)
Dated: Shimla-2, the 21’ March, 2011
Subject: Workshop on Lab to Land Initiative- Ministry of Rural Development Initiative.
Madam/Sir,

Kindly refer to this Institute letter of even no. dated 9™ March, 2011 on the
subject cited above. In this context, it is informed that the Orientation Workshop on Lab to
Land initiative fixed on has been 24" March, 2011 has been postponed for 2" April, 2011 at
HP State Institute of Rural Development — HIPA, Shimla. The workshop is likely to be
attended by Worthy Chief secretary, HP and Joint Secretary (Trg.), Ministry of Rural
Development, Government of India. The workshop is being organized with a view tc apprise
the Heads and Senior Officers of the development department, line department officers of
Kandaghat block about the Lab to Land Model of integrated development with a holistic
approach. We expect from Heads and other Senior Officers of the development
departments besides Deputy Commissioner, line department officers of Kandaghat block and
Block Development Officer of the selected block to attend this workshop. A brief
presentation of 5-10 minutes indicating the details of different schemes (Central, State
Sector or other sources) which aim at well being of the rural community has not been
received till date from your office. This presentation should highlight the scheme, its
objectives and procedures for availing the benefits by rural masses under the said schemes
The presentation and confirmation of participants may be conveyed in advance to Nodal
Officers indicted in the Background note appended. In addition to this a write up of above
schemes in soft copy with photographs has also not keen received which may aiso be
supplied by e-mail to address: sicrdhimachal@gmail.com with the following details:




®) What are the benefits available to rural masses under the scheme
B What are the entitlements to avail the benefits of the scheme

€) How are those benefits available to people, procedures thereof
d) Name of the nodal officer in the block to avail the benefits

You are, therefore, requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the
workshop along with one or two senior officers of your department and make a presentation
of the schemes pertaining to your department that aim at well being of the rural community.
It is also added that the details of the schemes as mentioned above may be supplied by
email to sirdhimachal@gmail.com by 26" March, 2011. A line in confirmation will be highly

appreciated.
@ faithfully,

dditional Director
HP State Institute of RuratDevelopment,

Fairlawns, Shimla-171012.




